Notice of Cancelation of Tender

With reference to Tender # PRC/DPD/SYS-227/2022 for Data Center co-location and migration
services was published on dated 15 march 2022. Tender has been canceled due to inevitable
circumstances.

Please consider this letter as an official cancellation notification with tender cancellation
procedures to follow.

This cancelation notice also will publish on Newspapers shortly.




